WOLFRAM
&

QT Software GmbH
Konstanzer Strasse 10
D-10707 Berlin
Germany

23" of July, 2010.

Dear Jorg,

I'm writing to provide you with the required 90 days’ notice of Termination of the most recent
Vendor Agreement between WREL and QT Software GmbH, with the notice period starting as of the 23" of
July 2010, as per Section 5.2 of that Agreement. WREL has decided to make changes to the German market
structure; these changes include the reduction of the number of sales partners selling WR products in

Germany.

QT Software GmbH will be delisted from WR webpages and your Mathematica webstore referral
code will be deactivated with immediate effect; in turn, we request that you immediately set about the
removal of all WR and Mathematica-related materials from your website. Please take steps to pay any
unsettled invoices as soon as possible; your credit facility with WREL will be withdrawn at the end of the 90-
day period before final Termination of the Vendor Agreement. Please note that we will continue to accept
orders made to orders@wolfram.co.uk at your current discount level until the expiry of the 90-day period -

with the proviso that all open invoices are paid within the 90-day period.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your sales efforts in the German software

market on our behalf, and wish you every success in the future.

Yours faithfully,

() ' /

Phillip Cotterill
International Business Development Executive
Wolfram Research Europe Limited



